
October News and Updates!

Upcoming General Meeting
and Member Event!
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Wreath and fall florals will be provided! If you have additional
flair, embellishments or ribbon you would like to add, please feel

free to bring that along with you!



Join us for Lunch Bunch!!

**Please send rsvp to**
mjoseph0712@gmail.com

972.897.7274



Dottie Dames met on the 13th for the September gathering. We were hosted
by Cindy Stachiw at her lovely home. We had delicious breakfast 
treats...sausage kolaches, donut holes, fruit, popcorn and cheese and 
crackers. Everyone was so excited and pleased to be back togther for a 
fun year of playing mexican train. We had a great time visiting and 
catching up after the summer break. We were twelve strong. Our winners were
Ros Oldfield and Dawn Smith. Our October gathering is the 10th of October
and we will be hosted by our lovely president, Cyndy Lane.
  
Dottie Dames meet every 2nd Thursday at a member's home from 9:30 a.m. to
High Noon from September thru May. Contact Cindy Stachiw at 
castachiw@gmail.com or 972-849-9078 for more details or if you wish to join
the group. The more the merrier.

Gail Lewis and Cindy Stachiw

The Grand Keepers of the The Dottie Dames

972-849-9078





Our November 14th Friendsgiving event will play host to this
year's Silent Auction! We are currently in need of and seeking
auction items, gift cards, or monetary donations. No item is too
small!

If you have items you’d like to contribute, or if you own a small
business or work for an organization that would like to
participate, please reach out to us at
parkerwomensclub73@gmail.com! All donors will be featured on
our Facebook and Website and will receive a 501(c)3 tax
donation receipt. 

A nonprofit is as strong as the community that holds it up. We
hope you will consider contributing! 

A brief summary of upcoming events are as
follows. Please be sure to check our website,
recent newsletters or Facebook for up to date
info (including times and locations) as these

events draw near!

 November 14th – Friendsgiving potluck and SILENT AUCTION!

December 19th – Christmas party with gift exchange

 January 16th – Celebrate a clean new year with Sweet Home
Bath Class

February 20th – Oh yes it's Ladies Night!

March 13th – St. Paddy's Day bash

April 17th – Sip and shop luncheon. Annual business meeting

 May 15th – BBQ and scholarship award(s)
presentation.  Installation of new board.  



CLUBS & ACTIVITIES
Members can sign up for the following clubs by reaching out to the
appropriate contact person. We hope you'll join! If you currently attend
a club, please make sure that you have paid your 2024-2025 season
dues. Thank you!

Coffee Club: Cyndy Lane- lanegang07@gmail.com
Dottie Dames: Cindy Stachiw- castachiw@gmail.com
Lunch Bunch: Michelle Joseph- mjoseph0712@gmail.com
Book Club: Debbie Ordonez - debbie_ordonez@yahoo.co
Women, Wine, and Whiskey : Meli 469-258-9801 or Letty 214-335-8164

Your 2024-2025 Board
The 2024-2025 board was voted on and approved at our April
Business Meeting. The members who have generously agreed to
serve the Parker Women's Club this year are:

Cyndy Lane, President
Letty Valdez, Secretary

Debbie Crutcher, Treasurer
Vicki Pilgrim, VP of Programs

Shauna Warmbrodt, VP of Fundraising
Melinda Marshall, VP of Outreach and Communications

Melissa Ax, VP of Membership
Tricia Fecht, Parliamentarian

Need to contact us? Send an email to parkerwomensclub73@gmail.com!
Don't forget to follow us online at ParkerWomensClub.com and on

Facebook for up to date information!
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